
 

Dear Julian Cruz on behalf of Church of God San Antonio,  

The American Red Cross is very grateful for your generous gift of $500.00 on 08-29-2017 to 
Hurricane Harvey.  

Please see below for a copy of your tax receipt information for your donation. A copy of this tax 
receipt will also be emailed to jcruz132@satx.rr.com.  

The humanitarian efforts of the Red Cross provide comfort and hope to so many during their times of 
need. Thank you for your commitment to this critically important work. Our mission depends on the 
support and compassion of donors like you.  

On behalf of those we serve, thank you for standing with us.  

Sincerely,  

 

Gail McGovern  
President and CEO, American Red Cross  

 


